
                 The Family of the Pierced Hearts  
            will be on pilgrimage to Our Lady of Guadalupe 
                from the 13th to the 16th of August, 2010  
                         to celebrate the 25th anniversary 
                      of consecrated life of our Foundress,  
                       Mother Adela Galindo, sctjm 
                           
     
           Our Foundress, Mother Adela Galindo and the whole 
       Family of the Pierced Hearts wish to take you all in our hearts  
      and go as “Missionaries of all your intentions.”  For this reason, 
         if you wish to write your intentions to Our Lady of Guadalupe  
         you can send them via e-mail to: servants@piercedhearts.org.   
        We, the sisters, will print them and will personally present them  
                                  before the image of Our Lady. 

                  -Please send your intention before the afternoon  
                                    of Thursday, August 12 


